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I can't imagine a world in which my children continue to use single-use items for 
soaps, beverages, foods, cleaning products, etc. It just isn't necessary, and, as 
consumers, we are happy to take on the responsibility and/or risk associated with 
providing our own containers if it is the best option for our environment. 


